

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Avon Public Schools

34 SIMSBURY ROAD AVON, CONNECTICUT 06001 TEL: (860) 404-4700 gmala@avon.k12.ct.us

Gary S. Mala
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

May 16, 2013

Dear Avon Parents and Residents:

It is with much gratitude and appreciation that I send this message to thank you for your support for the 2013-2014 budget. As announced last evening, the Town of Avon budget, which includes the Board of Education operating budget, was passed at referendum.

I appreciate and encourage your continued participation in our democratic process by taking time to vote each and every time you have an opportunity to do so.

As the work of the current school year concludes over the next month's time, we look forward with a sense of great hope and optimism for all that is yet to come for the upcoming school year. The approved budget supports a number of initiatives that will contribute to the excellent public education system, which we are fortunate to realize as a valuable resource in our community.

As always, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (860) 404-4700.

Thank you for your support of the Avon public schools and all of us who serve the needs of students and families.

I remain very truly yours,

Gary S. Mala

Superintendent of Schools